
February 13, 2018

Dear Committee Members,

It would be much easier for me and my familly to arrive in Arcachon on June
30th. Would it be possible to schedule my presentation, in case it was chosen,
on July 1st or later. If that were possible, it would be very appreciated.

Best Regards,

Eric Demers


